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QUAKER RECALLS GRANOLA BARS AND GRANOLA CEREALS DUE TO
POSSIBLE HEALTH RISK

The Quaker Oats Company announced the recall of specific granola bars and granola cereals
because they have the potential to be contaminated with Salmonella.

The products impacted are sold in outlets throughout the United States. Consumers should check
their pantries for any of the products listed below and dispose of them.

To determine if your product is affected by our voluntary recall, and to request
a reimbursement, click on 'Get Started' below.

Get Started


https://www.quakergranolarecall.com/_files/ugd/b51df1_09e6b5962bf2480882147c2b679ca766.pdf
https://www.quakergranolarecall.com/

Click here for the Quaker Oats privacy policy.



https://www.quakeroats.com/privacy-policy

